

December 19, 2018

The Hon. James Bouley Office of the Mayor City of Concord 41 Green Street Concord, NH 03301



Re: MGM TV Channel Updates

Dear Mayor Bouley:

We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed of Xfinity TV changes and a writing to inform you MGM TV has terminated its contract with Comcast for distribution of MGM HD and Impact effective February 1, 2019.

As a result, we must remove this programming from our line-up and our on-demand library on January 31, 2019. We are also notifying our impacted customers of this change.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 603-224-1871, ext. 202 should you have questions.

Very truly yours,

Bryan Christiansen

Bryan Christiansen, Sr. Manager Government Affairs